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BSW Open Mornings 19 September to 21 September and 26 

September to 28 September 

 

BSW Open Evening 28 September 
 

Bohunt School Worthing would like to welcome you to our Open Mornings and Open evening to 

provide you with a firsthand experience of life within our school. 

 

Choosing a secondary school can be a very hard decision for you and your child, and the open events 

are specifically tailored to support you in this decision making process. 

 

Our Open mornings are running from 8:55am until 10:00am and are bookable via a pop up on the front 

page of our school website www.bohuntworthing.com. They will consist of a short presentation by our 

Headteacher Mr Collin or Assistant Headteacher Mr Cordwell, followed by a student led tour by our 

Year 8 pupils, with a question and answer session at the end.  

 

Our Open evening starts at 6:00pm and is a free for all event with no need to pre-book. The open 

evening is a fun, yet informative insight into our school here at Bohunt, and will enable you to meet 

teachers, ask questions, and get a real feel for the academic and educational community that we pride 

ourselves on. We will also be opening our classrooms up so that yourself and your child can get stuck in 

with experiments and creativity. It is going to be a ROAAARRRsome event! 

 

Please be advised that there is no parking on site, so please park considerately on the local roads and 

allow time to walk in through the main entrance. * 

*please advise us if you are disabled, we have limited allocated disabled parking and we can book a space 

for you. Please email info@bohuntworthing.com with details of your car registration and open morning 

booking day for us to reserve a space.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your family on your chosen date!  

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr P Collin 

Headteacher 
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